
 

CNA62842MD (09-12) © CNA  All Rights Reserved. Page 1 of 1 
 

POLICYHOLDER NOTICE - MARYLAND 

 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
from the member companies of CNA Insurance (CNA) 

 

FOR ALL COMMERCIAL LINES POLICYHOLDERS 

Dear Policyholder: 

 

The Maryland Legislature requires that insureds be notified if their insurer considers claims history for the purpose of 
refusing to renew their coverage. Therefore, this notice serves to disclose to our policyholders that the underwriting 
decision to non-renew your policy is based in part upon your claims history. 

 

If you have any questions or desire additional information about this matter, please contact your agent. 

 
 


